

4 Sivan 5773 May 13, 2012

Rabbi Simcha Weiser Headmaster Soille San Diego Hebrew Day School 3630 Afton Road San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Rabbi Weiser,

It is now quite a few years that our yeshiva has proudly counted graduates of Soille San Diego Hebrew Day School as members of its student body. These very special young people have proven to be leaders among their peers. They have adapted wonderfully to the rigors and challenges of yeshiva life and we look forward to sharing many years of *nachas* from them.

As someone who has directly benefited from the fruits of your wonderful school, I would like to congratulate you on your 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary. May you, together with all of Israel, be transplanted to our holy land. In the meantime, keep those excellent graduates coming!

With best wishes,

Rabbi Sholom Tendler Rosh HaYeshiva/Headmaster